From: Judith Frydland
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 5:54 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Grant Ullrich; Michael Reynolds; Keith Hall
Subject: FW: REMINDER - Commissioner - Guest Speaker at ECA Membership Meeting on 3/14/2018 
 

Good afternoon Steve,
 

I hope all is well.  Please allow this to serve as notice that I, Deputy Commissioner Grant Ullrich, Chief Electrical Inspector Mike Reynolds, and Supervising Electrician Keith Hall all attend this event in our official capacity.  Thank you.  

 

Judith Frydland, Commissioner
Department of Buildings
City of Chicago 
121 N. LaSalle Street, 906
